News and Events

· Please send all announcements for the bulletin to Karen by 11:00 a.m. Tuesday of each week.  Call: 519-344-9531 or E-mail: canondavis@gmail.com.
· If you would like a home visit with Communion or know of someone who would, please let Rev. Ray know as he and/or a Lay Visitor will be available in the coming weeks.
· Please join us for Coffee Hour after service for a time of fellowship in the parish hall.
· Christmas Poinsettias If you wish to make a donation to the Christmas Poinsettias, please put your donation in an envelope marked “Poinsettias” and include your name, envelope number, and the amount.  Please call Karen if you would like your gift acknowledged in the Church bulletins by December 8. 
· Parish Council is very sorry to announce the following:  Ladies Guild will not be making pies until sometime in January 2023. CDM will not be hold a Christmas Bazaar this year.  We may hold something near the end of winter or early spring.  Ways and Means dinners have been cancelled for the rest of 2022 and will start back up in February 2023.
· The Chancel Guild has five Sunday’s openings for the altar flower donors.  They are: 1st and 2nd Sunday’s in April, 4th Sunday in June, 2nd Sunday in August and 2nd Sunday in September.  If you are interested in being an altar flower donor please contact Seonaid Laidlaw.  Thank you.
· Church calendars are still available for purchase after church.  The cost is $6.00.
· This year, our Christmas Eve Service on December 24 will be held at 5:00 p.m. and
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our Christmas Day Service of the Word on December 25 at 9:30 a.m. Please join us.
· St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church, 261 Christina St. N. is hosting Community Songs & Carol of Christmas with the Synergy 150 Choir on December 11, 2022 @7:00 p.m.  Doors open at 630 p.m. with cookies and hot drinks afterwards.  Free will offering for our community benevolence fund.
· The Salvation Army has asked CDM to provide food donations of Mac and Cheese for their Annual Christmas Food Baskets.  If you are able to contribute, donations of Mac and Cheese can be dropped off at the back of the church until Thursday December 15, 2022.
· ST. JOHN’S BY-THE-LAKE, GRAND BEND: Christmas Bazaar: One Stop Shopping. St. John’s-by-the-Lake, Grand Bend, Saturday, December 3, 10am-2pm. Lots of new vendors and our returning favourites!

Reminders
Dec 14 Parish Council Meeting at 10:00 a.m. in the Boardroom
Dec 18 Please join us for our Lessons and Carols service.
Dec 24 CDM Christmas Eve Service at 5:00 p.m.
Dec 25	Christmas Day Service at 9:30 a.m.
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